
Pedro Services Renewal
• SUBJECT:

Consideration and possible recommendation to renew the Annual Electric System Underground Construction 

and Maintenance Bid for labor services to Pedro S.S. Services, Inc. of Austin, Texas, in the not to exceed 

amount of $2,000,000.00 – Mike Westbrook, Electric Operations Manager

ITEM SUMMARY:

• The Electric System Underground Construction and Maintenance bid is an annual contract for labor only 

contract services with optional annual extensions. Bids were received and awarded in year (FY19) and this 

proposed item would be the third annual renewal.

• As in years past, if approved, the contractor will bill for labor services rendered based on unit pricing as 

outlined with the agreement not to exceed the amount of $2,000,000.00. Work will be based on new 

development service demand, the approved Capital Improvement Plan, and various maintenance projects to be 

constructed in the term of this agreement.  

STAFF RECOMMENDATION:

Staff recommends approval of this renewal. 

FINANCIAL IMPACT:

Fund are available in the FY21-FY22 Electric Capital Improvement Budget.

SUBMITTED BY:

Mike Westbrook

City of Georgetown


